
LADIES....START YOUR ENGINES 

 
In a bold new initiative, our club is introducing a very 
special event...just for the ladies. 
A proposal was tabled at our last committee meeting to 
stage a race day event where the ladies get to drive 
their MG (or partner's MG) at the famous Mallala circuit 
north of Adelaide. The proposed event was approved by 
the committee with plans underway as to the format and 
rules required to ensure that participants can enjoy 
some laps of the circuit in a controlled and safe 
environment. 
 
Steve Bowra, the club's MSCA representative 
discussed our proposal with the MSCA authorities who 
approved the event to be held in August. We settled on 
Sunday, August 11th which is the 3rd round of the 
MSCA Supersprint Series, one of only 2 dates available 
to us. This event will also give the club an opportunity to 
showcase our motorsport division to MGCC members 
who would not normally attend motorsport events. 
 
The basics of the event will be as follows subject to motorsport activities at the circuit on the day. 
 
Only female drivers, being MGCC members or partners of a member can drive in the event. Partners 
can travel as passengers. A maximum of 5 exhibition laps will be available for our club. All drivers will 
follow a MSCA pace car which will control the speeds, up to a maximum speed of 80kph on the straight. 
No safety equipment is required but safety tips will be provided to participants. All MSCA rules and 
regulations will be adhered to. All MG models can participate. 
 
This event is open to all members. There is no entry fee, and the public is welcome to attend, also at 
no cost. If the event is well attended, we will consider it for the future and it may develop into one of our 
club's annual marquee events. Extensive promotion for the Ladies Day will begin soon via our website, 
magazine and email so please keep an eye out for information upgrades.  
 
We will also request registrations of interest so that we can make preparations for the event. 
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